1/11/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
We hope all of you have power and made it through the rough storms. 
1- Please remember that school is closed this Monday, January 15th in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King
2- Friday, February 16th 12:00-5:00 is the Greenwich Township Annual Blood Drive. Please see attached flier.
3- Friday, January 26th is our annual grades 4 and 5 student versus staff basketball game in the afternoon. 
4-Friday, January 26th is the PTO Candy Bar Bingo

Have a great day!

